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Reference:

- Request for review for: "Anshan Iron and Steel Group Corporation (Vingkou) Blast
Furnace Gas Combined Cycle Power Plant project" (1608)

- Identification of a cOntact person for your DOE
======================================================

Dear TUEV-SUED, .

On behalf of the CDM Executive Board, we would like to notify you that the following
proposed CDM project activity "Anshan Iron and Steel Group Corporation (Vingkou) Blast
Furnace Gas Combined Cycle Power Plant project" (Ref. no. 1608), submitted by your entity
for registration, is under consideration for review because three requests for review have
been received from members of the Board.

In accordance with the procedures for review as referred to in paragraph 41 of the
modalities and procedures for the CDM (Annex 111 to decision 4/CMP.1, please refer to:
https://cdm.unfccc.int/Reference/Procedures/review proced.pdf) and related clarifications
agreed by the CDM Executive Board, the following measures are to be taken:

(a) The consideration of a review relating to the proposed CDM project activity will be
included in the proposed agenda of the 40th meeting of the Executive Board (to be held in
Bonn, Germany, from 15 to 17 June 2008). We will be informing you shortly of the venue
for this meeting. Please be also informed that the 41st meeting of the Board is
tentatively scheduled for 30 July to 01 August 2008 in Bonn, Germany. For dates pIe ase
refer to the UNFCCCCDM website as dates could be subject to change.

(b) The proposed CDM project activity will be listed on the UNFCCCCDM web sitein the
section"Request for review" (please refer to:
https://cdm.unfccc.int/Proiects/review.html).

(c) A notification will be sent through the UNFCCC CDM News facility.

We kindly request you to provide a contactperson for the review process, including for a
conferencecall,in case the Executive Board wishes to address questions to hirn/her during
the consideration of the review at its next meeting.

Please note that, in accordance with the clarifications to implement the review process
(version 08, adopted by EB38), you are invited to submit comments to the Board on issues
raised in the requests for review (see https://cdm.unfccc.int/Proiects/review.html) within
two weeks of this notification. These inputs shall be made publicly available.

Please note that the deadline for submitting comments for this case is 01 June 2008.
Alternatively, you may choose to submit your comments by 04 June 2008, in which case the
request for review will be consideredat EB 41. Should you wish to avail of this option,

please inform us by 17:00 GMT on 28 May 2008. 1


